
Birthdays
15th June - 

21st June

Attendance 
17th June-
21st June

 Nursery       90%
Reception   96%
  Year 1           97%
  Year 2          97%
  Year 3         94%
  Year 4         99%
  Year 5           97%
  Year 6           95%

Whole School: 96%

House Team Winner 
of the week

  Tennyson &
Wordsworth

Reminders

St Theresa's
Church  News.

Mass times: 
Friday 10 am, 
Saturday 5 pm
Sunday 9:30 am

Week commencing 
24th June 2024

Lunch Menu:  Week 3

Nursery starts at 8:45 am
School starts at 8:50 am
Gates close at 9:00 am

Please remember to pay
Dinner money weekly. 

'Fully valuing everyone in the love of Jesus.' Caring and learning together.

  Tel: 01244-470860  www.st-theresas.cheshire.sch.uk     
Twitter: @sttheresasCP  FB: St Theresas Catholic Primary School  Instagram: St Theresas RC School

 Website Calendar link: https://www.st-theresas.cheshire.sch.uk/events
If you have any suggestions that you would like to see in our newsletter, please email: admin@st-theresas.cheshire.sch.uk 

NEWSLETTER
Message from Mrs. Holland

Spotlight on...

Sports Day 2024

Issue 34- 21st June 2024

Gospel Quote
Then Jesus said to his disciples,
“Why are you frightened? Have

you still no faith?”
But they were terribly afraid and
said to one another, “Who is this

man? Even the wind and the waves
obey him!”

Mark 4:41

W

These weeks are flying by!  At least the weather seems to have improved which helps.  It has come to my
attention this week that some parents think that we no longer have a before and after school provision.  The
provision is still there but you need to book directly with the company which can be found at
https://awcoaching.childcare-online-booking.co.uk/  You can also pop into the office for a letter with all the
information on it.  Please do use this facility if you need to as we don’t want to lose it.  I have noticed that
most children are now in the correct uniform which is brilliant, however, can I ask that if girls must wear
shorts under their dresses that they are black or navy blue.  Have a lovely weekend.  Mrs Holland

Well done to all the children who took part in our
sports day - you all competed brilliantly and were very

supportive of each other.  It was a very close
competition but congratulations go to Tennyson

House who came first.
Thank you to all the staff and volunteers who

contributed to the smooth running of the afternoon.

Daisy-  9
Jacob - 9
Ebony - 6

Mrs Tallon -21

Thank you to the
parents who

volunteered for the
tug of war - it was
close but my staff

just tipped the
balance!  We are a
competitive lot!!



Friday 12th July
Bishop Mark visiting

school

Tuesday 16th July Year 3 Swimming Last lesson for the year

Wednesday 17th July Year 6 Production 6pm

Thursday 18th July School reports sent home Please check your child’s bag!

Tuesday 23rd July
Leavers Mass

9.30am
Parents welcome

Tuesday 23rd July School closes for Summer

 Looking further ahead...


